SSgt Karl G. Taylor, Sr. Detachment (084

[ hope thig letter finde you well during quarantine. Thig is Robert Michele, former recipient of the
memorial echolarghip in honor of Ms. Ruha V. "Bobbie" Flock. [ am writing in thanks after having
completed my college education at Wake Forest University thie epring. [ wanted to exprese my gratitude
and thought you might enjoy hearing from one of your studente. My time at Wake Forest went by fagt,

ag it doeg not seem four years gince [ vigited your detachment for the award ceremony back in July of
2016.

At Wake [ studied Mathematice and Economice. Ag part of a liberal arte education, [ also took
courgeg in a variety of subjecte ranging from philosophy to computer science. [ enjoyed being a viola
player in the University Orchegtra all four yeare. We performed many clagsical pieces, alonggide a pop
concert every Halloween. [ wag aleo a founder of the financial technology club on campug, Wake
Fintech, where we coordinated bringing speakers to campug from companieg such ag Microgoft. The
Catholic Community on campus wag aleo a large part of my time from the celebrating of Mase to
intramural gporte teame to community dinners.

[ made many lifelong friends at Wake, and gome of the best college moments are alwayg
convergationg with friends. Now that my friends and [ have graduated, it hag been rewarding to gee how
the variety of studies tranglate into careers and graduate echooling. After graduating top of my clagg, |
am very excited to be joining Princeton’s Magter in Finance Program in the fall before beginning a
career in banking.

We are all indebted to your service for our country, and myself in a gpecial way aleo for
supporting my education at Wake Forest. [f there ig anything [ can do to be of agsistance in the future,

don’t hegitate to reach out. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Robert Michele /(WW



